
Dear Executive Director and Secretary, Debra Howland, 
 
Do not charge customers for a project your company never finished.  They should not have to pay for an 
ill-conceived pipeline for fracked methane gas that NOBODY should be developing when the earth is 
burning up due to environmental degradation!!! 
 
Invest, instead, in green energy solutions, and FAST! 
 
Thanks for taking my thoughts into account. 
 
Contoocook Resident 
Sent from my iPhone 
 

 


